Daily Announcements
March 9, 2020
 
Art Club: The 7th and 8th-grade art club will meet in Dr. Alexander's classroom tomorrow (Tuesday) from 2:45 to 3:45.
Opera Club: This year Opera Club is going to see Madame Butterfly. You must come to the Opera club to check it out. The first meeting of the Opera club is tomorrow (Tuesday) in room 142. Maybe you don't know much about Opera, here is a great place to find out. Permission slips are in the main office. See Mrs. Alls or Mrs. Cox for questions.
Bringing Hope Home Olympics: Your homeroom has a second chance to win the elusive Chick-Fil-A lunch or Dunkin Donuts breakfast. Just be the homeroom in the grade that raises the most money in your homeroom's coin bank. All money goes to Bringing Hope Home to help support families with cancer. Remember to send your counted coin banks down to Mrs. Brock's room on the day of your event.
Softball: Girls trying out for the 7th-grade softball team, please see the list outside of Mr. Karwoski's room to see which day you are scheduled to try out. Tryouts are today (Monday) and tomorrow (Tuesday) and could run until 5:30 each day.
H-Pride: The H-PRIDE incentive of the week is the opportunity to create a Harry Potter Magic Wand with Mrs. Kwoczak. The activity will take place after school on Tuesday, March 17th in room 56. If you would like to redeem this incentive, please write your full name and homeroom teacher’s name on the back of your H-PRIDE card. Then place the card in your grade level bin located in the library.
Found: Did you lose your key in the hallway? How about a ring, headphones, or lock? These small items may be reclaimed in the tech office. Clothing, books, lunch bags, water bottles, and such can be reclaimed on the lost and found tables near the 2nd-floor elevator.
Safety: Students or staff should never open an outside door for anyone, even a friend. For your safety, everyone must enter through the main office by the circle parking lot and check-in with the secretary.
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